
 

 

 
Our Ref: KH/LS/Bus Service 
 
26th February 2024  
 
   
 
 

Bus Service Confirmed - Early Closure Wednesday 13th March 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
Further to my letter with regard to the early closure of school on Wednesday 13th March 
2024, we have now been able to secure the services of West Midlands travel.   
 
I am pleased to confirm that the bus service will now run on 13th March at the earlier 
dismissal times.  
 
As a reminder, pupils will be dismissed as follows:  
 

• 12.35pm      Year 7, 10, 11 & 13  

• 12.40pm      Year 8, 9 & 12 
 
The bus service will be available on both of these dismissal times. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,   

 
Mrs K Hibbs   
Headteacher 


